
 

 

23rd May 2024 

 

New Leadership Position   

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

I am delighted to share that, from September, Mrs Mellor has been appointed as the 
Head of School at Bowling Green Academy. A Head of School position is new to Bowling 
Green and increases leadership capacity within school while I continue to be based both 
here and at Marsden Junior School. Together, as Executive Principal and Head of 
School, we will work to ensure that Bowling Green’s high standards continue. 
  
Mrs Mellor will continue a teaching commitment in school and her appointment means 
there will be a named leader at school supporting children’s welfare, academic 
achievement and maintaining a positive school environment. I will also continue to be  
at school approximately half the week. 
  
Mrs Mellor is delighted at her promotion to be Head of School at Bowling Green 
Academy. She is an outstanding teacher and leader, having great success in school 
across Key Stage 2, in the personal development of our children and throughout our 
English curriculum. During the recruitment process for this position, she shared a 
presentation with Miss Dani Worthington, Director of School Improvement at Great 
Heights Academy Trust, and I, which clearly outlined her great love and knowledge of 
Bowling Green, as well as her commitment towards continuous school improvement. 
  
I hope that you will be as pleased as I am in the recruitment of this new role. 
  
With best wishes, 
 

 
  
Mr Jamie Stuttard 
 
 

https://bowlinggreenacademy.org.uk/
https://greatheightstrust.org.uk/

